
“Adopt the pace of nature: her secret is 
patience” 

-Ralph Waldo Emerson 

The weather has been growing colder but we are learning how to dress warmly and still 
have fun outside! We have been practicing letters, counting, and singing many songs. 
Some of our favorites are “Days of the Week,” “12 Months,” and our money song.  
 
We have discussed letters, E, A, N, M, H, and P. We have learned about pumpkins, 
hibernation, electricity, apples, and more! We have talked about nocturnal animals, mink, 
muskrats, environments, habitats, and Johnny Appleseed. 
Over the past few weeks, we have also done many fun activities and experiments in class. 

Having Fun 

We learned about electricity and 
AC vs DC current by making a 
circuit with batteries and one 
with a potato and lightbulb! We 
also did experiments with eggs to 
practicing making hypotheses. 
We worked together to carve 
shapes into pumpkins and even 
pressed our own apple cider!  



In the     
Future... 

NO SCHOOL 

DECEMBER 17-

JANUARY 2ND 

December, 2022 

Mr. Matt: Mgeyer@manheimtownship.org 

Mr. Alex: Avpelt@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Kathy, Miss Joanna, Miss Linda, Miss Naomi, Mr. Zach 

NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org 


